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Update: Duluth Police and Fire Department to Provide Update on Adas Israel Synagogue Fire

 

[Duluth, MN] In recognition of the Sabbath, the City of Duluth Fire and Police Department are moving the press conference from
tomorrow September 14th to September 15th at 11:00 a.m. at City Hall in the Mayor’s Reception Room on the fourth floor. Doors to
City Hall will open at 10:30 a.m.
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